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(Plaats, datum)
Dear Prime Minister Trudeau,
On 27 May 2021, the remains of 215 Indigenous children were found on the grounds of the former Kamloops Indian Residential School in Tk’emlups te Secwépemc First Nation near Kamloops, British Columbia. These children should never have been taken from their families.
The Canadian government is responsible for discriminatory colonial policies and practices like residential schools, and Canada must take responsibility for ending human rights abuses against Indigenous peoples now.
I call on you to investigate and prosecute those responsible for the deaths of Indigenous children at the former Kamloops Indian Residential School and other former residential and day schools.

There must be justice and accountability for the harms that First Nations, Métis, and Inuit peoples in Canada experience.  
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
